

DIARY DATES

16 February 2018Community Fox Shoot

20 February 2018 Recycling Collection

23-24 February 2018

Outdoor Movie Nights in Bencubbin and Beacon

COUNCILLORS

Cr Tony Sachse

President P: 9685 1257 crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Nick Gillett

Deputy President P: 9686 2007 crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Faulkner

P: 9686 1050 crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Leeanne Gobbart

P: 9684 8042 crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Rachel Kirby

P: 9686 1160 crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Putt

P: 9686 2078 crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Ian Sanders

P: 9685 1213 crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE -

12 February 2018

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY—Extension of Application Period

Beacon Town Maintenance Assistant

The Shire of Mt Marshall is offering an opportunity to join its works team in the role of Beacon Town Maintenance Assistant. The job involves a diverse range of duties, suiting those who like a bit of variety. The Beacon Town Maintenance Assistant will be responsible for cleaning Shire owned/leased facilities, including but not limited to the Beacon Barracks Accommodation, Beacon Caravan Park and the Beacon Recreation Complex.

The position will also assist the Beacon Town Maintenance Officer in maintaining the parks, gardens, street verges and infrastructure within the town site of Beacon.

Housing in the town of Beacon is provided with this position.

To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine Richmond during office hours on 08 9685 1202 or via email ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au.

Applications submitted to the undersigned, marked 'Private & Confidential' are to be received by **4pm, Friday 16 February 2018.**

John Nuttall
Chief Executive Officer



CONTACT US









80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au



Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

AGED PERSONS UNIT AVAILABLE FOR RENT BROWN STREET, BENCUBBIN

The Shire of Mt Marshall has Unit 1 in the Bencubbin Aged Person's Village available for rent. The unit is one of four and is comprised of two bedrooms, one bathroom and carport.



Applications that meet the following selection criteria will be given priority:

- · 65 yrs of age or over
- · Disability
- · Pensioner

Applicants will need to meet the Department of Housing and Income Criteria. Copies of the criteria and application forms can be obtained from the Shire Office. Enquiries can be made to Daneeka Beagley, cso@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au or by calling the Shire Office on 9685 1202.





Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

CEO IN BEACON



CEO, John Nuttall's next visit to Beacon to meet with community members is scheduled for Monday 19 February. As with previous sessions, the session will be held at Beacon Central between 2pm and 4pm. Appointments are not necessary, simply drop in and John will see people on a first come, first served basis. This is an opportunity to ask questions, provide feedback, good or bad, or to generally discuss how you see the Shire performing.

For community members based in other areas of the Shire, please remember that John is available in the Shire Office during business hours if you wish to drop in or make an appointment.

2016/2017 ANNUAL REPORT

The Annual Report for the year ended 30 June 2017 was accepted by Council and Electors at the ordinary meeting of Council and Annual Electors General Meeting, both held on 12 February. The report is now available in our libraries and on the Shire's website.

80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au